CARLYLE 6ARDENS
TOWNSVILLE
COMPUTER CLUB
KEEPING YOU ON LINE
OCTOBER 12

WHAT’S NEW?
The Committee is pleased to announce the appointment of Kevin Johnston, Unit 337 to the vacant Committee
position. Welcome Kevin, and thank you for volunteering.

INFONITE:

The INFONITE on Tuesday, 23" October at 7.00 pm will be presented by Linda Blair from the Townsville
Library. Committee Members met with Linda and we were most impressed with her preparation for our
INFONITE. She will navigate us through the Library Website with its many FREE services. We will look at
the Resources section and Linda will demonstrate the downloading of free apps and the accessing of e-Audio
Books. She will then take us to the Free Data Base section and give us a brief look at the Ancestry and
Learning Fast data bases. Linda will also talk about other Library services available on line and will bring out
Library Cards and Registration Forms for those who wish to register to use the library Website. It promises to
be a very informative evening. (PS: Don’t forget the WONDERFUL SUPPER to follow!)

The Club and Village’s good friend Peter Bennett has kindly offered to be our presenter for the November
INFONITE. Peter’s topic will cover helpful hints for better use of your computer with particular emphasis on
saving and backing up your important files.

Computer Club Web Page:
As previously indicated, Eric Lindsay is willing to set up a Computer Club Web Page and demonstrate this at
a future INFONITE. It was proposed at one stage that this would be our November /NFONITE, but as a good
deal of work still needs to be done to get information together for inclusion, this topic will carry over to
sometime next year. We are also looking into the possibility of linking this Web Page to the Carlyle Gardens
Townsville Web Page. If you have any thoughts on item that could or should be included in a Club Web Page
then please let a Committee member know.

WORKSHOP & INFONITE TOPICS:

We are always on the lookout for suggestions for workshop and /NFONITE topics. Please SUGGEST.

One suggestion has been to run one night as “5 to 10 minute presentations by Club Members on their
favourite topic or programme”. Many of you have a particular area of expertise that would be of interest and
value to other members. We also wonder if anyone would like to run a session on “Computer Scrapbooking”.
There have been some enquiries for this. We have an amazing collection of talent in the Village. Don’t be shy.
Are there any volunteers? If you have the ideas we can help you present them either as a Tutorial, Workshop
or INFONITE topic.

FEES:
Fees for 2012-13, $5.00 per member, are coming in steadily. If you haven’t paid already, please see Treasurer
Jeff, Unit 212, or pay at INFONITE. If you know of a Village resident who might be interested in joining our
Club, please encourage them. If they are skilled in Computers we can make use of them, if they are novices
then we can HELP them.

For now, Happy Computing
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